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Lynnhaven House hosts Battle
of Kemps Landing re-enactment

Local History

By Kristina DeLuise 
The re-enactment Battle of 

Kemps Landing took place re-
cently at The Lynnhaven House. 
Presented by Kim Schmidtman, 
with the Virginia Beach History 
Museums with co-operation 
from the 7th Virginia Regi-
ment of the Continental Line, 
the re-enactment depicted the 
important battle which took 
place on November 15, 1775, 
at what is today the piece of 
land currently occupied by the 

Emanuel Episcopal Church on 
Singleton Way, or what used to 
be the corner of Witchduck and 
Princess Anne Roads. 

The Battle of Kemps Land-
ing was one of the first battles 
for independence that took 
place in Virginia. A fun time 
was had by all who attended 
the re-enactment and visitors 
enjoyed meeting the re-enac-
tors and learning about life in 
Virginia during the revolution-
ary war. Lynnhaven House is 
located at 4409 Wishart Road.

Kristina DeLuise with Mary Mansouri as "Lt. Van Dyke"
and Dennis Farmer as "Lord Dunmore."

Kim Schmidtman

NSDAR Lynnhaven parish chapter members Kristina DeLuise and Linda Kuhr with 
Mary Mansouri as "Lt. Van Dyke."

Smartmouth Brewing 
expands to Resort City

Smartmouth Brewing Company 
is expanding from Norfolk to the 
former U.S. Post Office on 32nd 
Street at the Oceanfront. The new 
facility is expected to open by this 
summer.


